
 

Introduction: 

Gandhinagar Institute of Technology organized “A Tribute to Our Soldiers” on 11thAugust 

2017, Friday. This event was organized just few days before Independence Day hence the 

patriotic feeling flaunted everywhere. More than 750 students along with faculty members took 

part in this memorable event. The students of Institute had organized various events like March 

Past, Singing, Dancing and skit in order to show patriotism. Colonel Shalabh Pun, Commanding 

Officer of the third battalion the first gorkha rifles and Captain Rakesh Kumar Singh, Chief 

Guest of the event talked about Indian Army and their feelings towards nation. Dr N M Bhatt, 

Director of the institute thanked Indian Soldiers for protecting our nation selflessly. He said that 

we all are living peaceful social life because these national heroes give their life for the sake of 

our country.  

 

Event Overview: 

Gandhinagar Institute of Technology organized “A Tribute to Our Soldiers” on 11thAugust 

2017, Friday at 9.30 am. Students and faculty members were gathered on open air theatre to be a 

part of this patriotic event. Event was started with welcome speech by Dr N M Bhatt, Director of 

the institute. Flower felicitation was offered to Chief Guest Colonel Shalabh Pun, Commanding 

Officer of the third battalion the first gorkha rifles and Captain Rakesh Kumar Singh, by 

honourable trustee Shri Ghanshyambhai Thakkar. All the members on deice lightened the lamp 

with positive energy to start the event.  

 

As per our Indian tradition the event started with Ganesh Vandana. Students of GIT performed 

the March Past at the beginning of the event. The group of students performed the songs with 

live music. Audience were full of patriotic feeling after the singing event. To boost the 

patriotism in the audience, students of GIT performed the skit named as ‘Vitamin D’. Skit was 

very heart touching and motivational for all the students. Theme based dance performance was 

performed by GIT dance group. It was extraordinary dance performance. 

 

Colonel Shalabh Pun, Commanding Officer of the third battalion the first gorkha rifles and 

Captain Rakesh Kumar Singh, Chief Guest of the event talked about feelings and moral values 

of the life. They also expanded their speech regarding career in Indian army. Speech was 

inspiring for students as well as faculties.  

 

Vote of thanks was offered by Dr N M Bhatt, Director of the institute. Event was successful with 

the support of everyone. At last there was National Anthem which flaunted patriotism in all the 

students and faculties. 
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Lamp Lighting March Past 

  

Students Singing Patriotic Song Skit ‘Vitamin D’ 

  

Students Performing On Patriotic Song National Anthem 

 


